March 2018
Dear Community Member:

This June 4th to 6th, Stratford
Northwestern Secondary School will be
hosting the Ontario Federation of School
Athletic Association (OFSAA) provincial
championships for Girls’ A/AA rugby. We

are pleased to have been selected to ‘_ A A
bring such an important event to the C ) S

Stratford area.
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There will be 16 of the best high school
teams from across Ontario attending this event. This translates into approximately 500
student athletes, their coaches and parents.

In order to host an event of this size, the support of our community is essential.
Fundraising must occur locally in order to minimize the cost of the championship for the
student-athletes. All games, events and accommodations for the tournament will be held
in Stratford. We are asking you to consider supporting our OF SAA Championship.
Without community support an event like this would not be possible.

We are looking for items for student athlete gift bags, as well as monetary donations. For
your support of the tournament, we will include your business in the championship
program. We will also acknowledge your contribution at the championship banquet.

This is a great opportunity to promote your business in the Stratford community. Listed
below are suggested donor levels.

Gold Partner ($500 +) will receive a full page advertisement in the program.
Silver Partner ($250) will receive a half page advertisement in the program.
Bronze Partner ($100) will receive a business card sized advertisement in the program.

Your support in helping our students is greatly appreciated. Acknowledgement of your
commitment is requested by May 4", 2018. Please make cheques payable to Stratford
Northwestern Secondary School and send to the attention of Tony Roes. Thank you in
advance for your support and kindness.

Yours truly, roA
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Tony Roes Andred Gerber
Co-convenor Co-convenor
OFSAA OFSAA
anthony.roes@ed.amdsb.ca andrea.gerber@ed.amdsb.ca

519-722-5583 519-274-3254



